
 

 

 

AGENDA 

Waban Area Council 

Special Meeting 

Thursday, May 26, 2016 

Waban Library Center, 7:45pm 

 

Allen and Evelyn and the Zervas Project 
Discussion of traffic and possible mitigation measures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We encourage you to contribute to the Newton Food Pantry, housed in the basement 
of the Waban Library Center, by bringing non-perishable food items when you attend our 
monthly meetings! The Food Pantries especially need your donations year round! 

   The location of this meeting is handicap accessible, and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons requiring assistance. 
If you need a special accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days 
in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. For Telecommunications Relay Service, please dial 711.  

 

By City Clerk at 8:47 am, May 20, 2016


